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This week, in the Pre-Reception classroom the children were excited as some parents joined 
us to witness first-hand the wonderful activities we get up to daily. The children were so 
happy to show their families the classroom routines and share their favourite toys. 

As well as this, our 'Wow Word' for the week was "kind." During carpet time, we used 
storytelling and role-playing to illustrate how unkind words or actions might make someone 
feel sad or hurt. Through these activities, the children began to understand the importance of 
using kind words and gestures, and how their behaviour affects those around them.   

Have a lovely half term! 

 

Mrs Naomi Jackson 

 

 

 


